
P-BRUINS TEAM UP WITH UBER AS ‘OFFICIAL SAFE RIDE PROVIDER’

Providence, RI - The Providence Bruins announced today that the team has partnered with Uber to be the 
‘Official Safe Ride Provider of the Providence Bruins’ for the 2016-17 season. Jeff Guarino, Chief Sales Officer for 
the Providence Bruins, said of the partnership, “We are thrilled to welcome Uber to the team as the Official Safe 
Ride Provider for P-Bruins fans before and after the game.”

For the last two years Uber has been connecting thousands of riders across the Ocean State, making it the 
perfect choice for P-Bruins fans looking for a safe ride home after the game. “Uber is committed to providing 
all Ocean State riders with a safe and reliable ride,” said Cathy Zhou, General Manager, Rhode Island. “We are 
excited to partner with an innovative organization who is just as committed to making our roads safer for P-Bruins 
fans and all Rhode Island residents.”

Uber is constantly looking for new ways to improve and grow transportation options while creating economic 
opportunities for thousands of Rhode Island residents. The partnership brings together two innovative 
organizations as Uber continues to find ways to improve transportation options while making roads and streets 
safer.

For more information on Uber and the services they provide, visit www.uber.com or download their app.

 
-  -  -  -  -
The Providence Bruins are the American Hockey League affiliate of the NHL’s Boston Bruins, playing their home 
games at the Dunkin’ Donuts Center in Providence, RI. Spanning more than 20 years, the Boston/Providence 
affiliation is one of the longest and most successful player development partnerships in professional hockey 
history.

For all the latest Providence Bruins news and updates visit ProvidenceBruins.com or follow the team on 
Facebook at facebook.com/providencebruins or Twitter at twitter.com/AHLBruins.
-  -  -  -  -
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